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ROLL-UP POLICY 

 

The following guidelines are to be used when requests are made to have roll-

ups at SLBC. 

One of the following criteria must be met for permission to be given for a roll-

up: 

1. Must be a member of SLBC or 

 

2. If a member of another club, that club must be connected to SLBC 

through affiliation with Bowls Australia or 

 

3. Must be a guest of a current SLBC member where the member is in 

attendance. 

 

If there is a large group of people requesting a roll-up, they should be directed 

to our Visit-In Coordinator for a possible Visit-In process as space on the greens 

may not be possible on roll-up times.  

People wanting a roll-up must wear authorized bowls shoes, rubber flat soled 

thongs will suffice as an interim. 

Roll-up times are 10am till noon, Tuesday through Sunday (although greens 

will not be rolled on Sundays). The Greenkeeper board above the mat box 

must be checked before commencing a roll-up to find out what green/s and 

direction/s are to be used for the roll-up. The Greenkeeper has the right to 

close the greens to roll-ups at any time and this will also indicated on the 

Greenkeeper board. 

Roll-ups can not be undertaken on a green where official SLBC games are being 

played. 

A Roll-up Fee of $5 for non-SLBC-members applies, which can be paid at the 

Bar. 

 


